
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

July 15, 2024

TOPIC:                 Approval to Purchase Pizza for School Meal Program

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the submitted bid by Domino’s Pizza for delivery of pizza in the amount of $8.00 per 
pizza for the District’s School Lunch Program through the 2024-2027 school years.

RATIONALE:

Domino’s was the low responsible bidder and is the current supplier to the District for 
school lunch pizza. This is a three year contract which the District can cancel at any 
time or renew year to year.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Food Service Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attachment

PF/ko


